GENERAL MEMBERSHIP MEETING MINUTES OF THE SOUTH CAROLINA NUMISMATIC ASSOCIATION

November 1,1997 Holiday Inn Hotel Greenville, SC

The General Membership meeting was called to order by President Hugh C. Shull at 10:00am. Mr. James Vernon Epps gave the invocation.

President Shull welcomed the SCNA members to the convention. He asked for any items that needed to be presented to the Board. No items of business were brought forth by the membership.

The President asked Mr. Austin M. Sheheen, Jr. to report on SCNA status.

Mr. Sheheen reported a quorum of 15 members were present. He noted that the SCNA had a good year and all aspects of the organization are strong but it needs new members and Young Numismatist. The SCNA is financially strong and the SCanner is looking good thanks to Mrs. Brush. Mr. Sheheen challenged everyone to recruit at least one new member.

Bourse Chairman, Mr. Donald D. McAlister, reported that the show was a sell out and we are looking to expand in 1998.

Mr. William E. "Doc" Martens commented that the dealers are happy with their treatment at the show and that Don is doing a good job as Bourse Chairman.

Ms Judith Murphy congratulated Don on a great job as Bourse Chairman. She invited everyone to attend the Blue Ridge Numismatic Association Show in August of 1998.

President Shull commented on the resurgence of the Blue Ridge Numismatic Association in the last few years. He noted that the Blue Ridge was started in Greenville. He also thanked the Greenville and Parker Coin Clubs along with Mr. McAlister and Samuel E.

Norris, III for their help putting on the show. President Shull also thanked his wife, Martha, for her help.

Mr. Epps reported that the souvenir sheets that he is selling to raise money for SCNA were a sell out on Friday.

A motion to adjourn was made by Mr. Sheheen and seconded by Mr. Norris. The General Membership Meeting adjourned at 10:15 am.

Pascal S. Brock SCNA Secretary